
 
 

  
 

  
             
 

 13th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Christmas Performance Tickets 

 
We’re delighted that this year we can once again look forward to enjoying and celebrating the build-up 
to Christmas with a range of events and shows in school. The staff and children are now beginning to 
prepare for their annual Christmas performances and will be excited to be sharing these with you as the 
term draws to a close.  Each Key Stage will be presenting their own show and the Reception children 
will also be doing a nativity performance.   
 
Performances in School 
As in previous years, tickets for all of our performances in school will be made available in advance 
through our online ParentMail system.  As space in the hall is limited by the number of people we can 
safely seat, every family will be assigned a 2 ticket allocation for each performance.  Tickets will be 
available to purchase online from Monday, 20th November and are priced at £2.50 each.  Any 
unallocated seats remaining by Monday, 4th December will be made available to purchase at the office 
on a ‘first come first served’ basis.   
 
We do appreciate though that the allocation is limited and some families may need to bring their other 
children with them. Pre-school age children are welcome to sit quietly on an adults’ lap – pushchairs will 
need to be left in the corridor.  We will have a member of staff available to supervise any school age 
siblings who come along to the evening show, for the duration of the show.  We hope that this will be 
helpful to families who have a limited number of tickets to see the performance and also ensure that we 
are able to keep within safe limits in the hall.  Please be assured that all of the children at Barrow 
School will enjoy watching the performances of the other year groups at our dress rehearsals 
throughout that week.  
 
Performance at the Church 
This performance will be ticketed this year. As space in the church is limited by the number of people 
we can safely seat, every family will be assigned a 2 ticket allocation for the performance.  Tickets 
will be available to purchase online from Monday, 20th November and are priced at £2.50 each.  Any 
unallocated seats remaining by Monday, 4th December will be made available to purchase at the office 
on a ‘first come first served’ basis.   
 
Unfortunately, at this performance we will be unable to provide any supervision for siblings. 
 
A reminder of the performance dates is below: 
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Reception Nativity – in school Tuesday, 12th December at 9.30am 
Wednesday, 13th December at 2pm 
 

Nativity Performance: Years 1, 2 & 3 – 
in school 

Tuesday, 12th December at 2pm 
Thursday, 14th December at 6pm 
 

Carols by Candlelight: Years 4, 5 & 6 – 
at the Church 

Wednesday, 13th December at 6pm 
 

 
 
We very much hope that you will be able to support the school at this special time of year.  It’s always 
such a pleasure to see the proud families in the audience at our Christmas performances!  Details 
regarding costumes will be sent out by class teachers in the coming days.  In the meantime, if you have 
any questions about the performances, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Helen Ashe 
Headteacher 


